
 

 

 
 

June 1, 2022 
 
 
County of Sonoma  
Board of Supervisors 
575 Administration Drive, Room 100A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403-2887 
 
Brittany Jensen 
Gold Ridge RCD 
2276 Sullivan Road 
Sebastopol, CA 95472 
 
 
Subject:   Letter of Resignation 
 
Dear Ms. Jensen and Members of the Gold Ridge RCD Board and Board of Supervisors, 
 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve on the Board of Directors of the Gold Ridge Resource 
Conservation District (RCD) as a Director since December 2008.  
 
I am writing to confirm my resignation from the Board of Directors for Gold Ridge RCD effective 
July 21, 2022. I am looking forward to enjoying my partner’s and my retirement and anticipate 
being unavailable for future meetings. It has been an honor to serve my community and I know 
the RCD will be in good hands with the remaining excellent Directors and Associate Directors.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ann Cassidy 
  
 


